April 22, 1980 Our 95th Year

The Honorable Richard A. Gephardt -House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Sir:

A goodly portion of the delivery of The Sporting News nationally is made on Friday and Saturday. If post offices were to stop deliveries on Saturday we would suffer a crippling blow.

I thought that this editorial in Editor & Publisher presented the case against Saturday closings better than I could so I am attaching a photostat of the editorial which I hope you will have time to read.

Respectfully,

C. C. Johnson Spink

CCJS:bt